Support Commercial Tenants:
Pass HB 2966, -1 and Extend the Repayment Period

My husband and | own a small commercial real estate brokerage that works specifically and only with local small businesses and
local building owners. Our community is hurting. Our small business clients are working day and night to figure out how to stay
open, taking out loans, ruining their health to stay solvent.

Small businesses need more time! Giving them another six months will provide time for state funds to be allocated through the
commercial rent relief program, additional federal dollars to come through the American Rescue Plan, and for Oregon to more fully
re-open as we make progress against COVID-19 with increasing vaccinations.

Please, please, please pass this bill and help save our small business community!



